General Meeting Minutes – March 10, 2015
			
The March 10, 2015 General Meeting for the Central Missouri CPCU Society Chapter was called to order at 8:01 AM at Country Club of Missouri with Chapter President Lori Meyer presiding.  
Lori introduced our speaker Samuel T. Bennett, CIC, AFIS, CRIS, CPIA, of the Harrison Agency Inc., who presented on the topic of Unmanned Aircraft Insurance Implications.
Following the presentation, President Lori Meyer thanked Mr. Bennett and presented him with a copy of the chapter donation of $50 to The Salvation Army on his behalf.  
February 2015 Minutes Approval – there were no additions or corrections.  
February 2015 Treasurer’s Report Approval – there were no additions or corrections.  
Committee Reports
Education – Bill Johnston presented a tumbler to new CPD qualifier Taylor Bartlett.  Bill reminded CPD qualifiers that their qualifications may have lapsed and to go online to update and submit for 2015.  The scholarship application was sent out and they are in need of 3-5 judges.  They have one volunteer so far and still need more. 
Website – Kirk Arnold reminded everyone about the website contest for content submissions.  Members can submit content through website form or by email to Luke Hooton or Kirk Arnold. 
Young Driver Program – Russ Baker reminded everyone about the March 19 young driver program at Hickman.  He put flyers on all the tables.  He will also present the program at Rock Bridge High School on March 18 for about 200 students. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lori Meyer won the prize drawing for wearing CPCU apparel.  The attendance prize for the gift card and tumbler was awarded to Shawn Knauts. The meeting adjourned at 8:46 AM.  Our next meeting will be April 14, 2015.  Kirby Cameron will present on the topic of “Developing Yourself”.
Respectfully submitted,
Shawn Knauts
Chapter Secretary
